Elopd's Register of Shipping,

.

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

24th March,1939.
Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of the 1llth
ingtant enclosing amended plan of Boilers No.2878/9/80
proposed by Messrs, Werkspoor for Messrs, Wilton-Fyenoord's
Yord No.669, and have to sequaint you that this amended plan
of cylindrical multitubular bollers will be approved for a
working pressure of 14 kge per sqe cme., provided the electric
welding be carried out to your satisfaction with approved
electrodes, and the boilers be constructed under the usual
conditions of survey and testing.

One copy of the plan is being returned under
separate cover, and the plans approved in my letter of the
3lst January last have been cancelled,

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Seeretary,
The Surveyors,

AMSTERDAM,




